
I strongly support the early opening of the organic markets in the Pittwater RSL car park. The 
markets provide a wonderful community service where we can purchase fresh produce. 
Unfortunately due to the late 830 start the markets are overcrowded, shoppers rush to make 
purchases due to strict time contraints. An early start would allow locals to both shop early and 
enjoy their Sunday activities. Further an earlier start gives the traders more time to sell their 
priducts. Custoners should be able to purchase products from 7:30 am and the traders should 
have access from 6am. I strongly support this as a resident on Mona Vale Road.
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